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Continuing work at the intersection of the Great Western 
Highway and Ross Street in Glenbrook from          
Friday 17 August 
The Australian and NSW governments are jointly upgrading the Great Western 
Highway and Ross Street intersection at Glenbrook as part of the Western Sydney 
Infrastructure Plan, a $3.6 billion road investment program.  
Roads and Maritime Services is upgrading the intersection of the Great Western Highway and Ross Street 
in Glenbrook to improve access and safety for pedestrians and motorists.  

Upcoming work includes:  

• modifying both corners of Hare Street including updated footpaths 
• installing lighting on both corners of Ross Street 
• creating new pits for utility services and drainage on the northern side of the Great Western 

Highway 
• forming new footpaths on the eastern corner of Ross Street and the northern side of the Great 

Western Highway 
• updating the traffic light infrastructure along the intersection.  

Our work schedule 

Work will be carried out between Friday 17 August and Tuesday 11 September during standard 
construction hours between 7am and 6pm Mondays to Fridays and 8am and 1pm on Saturdays, weather 
permitting. We will notify you of any work outside these standard hours.  

We have included a map overleaf to show the location of work for Stage 3.   

Traffic changes 

Traffic changes will be in place to ensure the work zones are safe for road users and workers. The speed 
limit on the Great Western Highway between Ross Street and Hare Street, Glenbrook will be reduced to 
60 km/h, 24 hours a day, seven days a week until project completion at the end of 2018, weather 
permitting.  

These changes may affect travel times. Please be aware of pedestrians and cyclists when travelling 
through the work area. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701 or visit livetraffic.com or download the Live traffic NSW 
App.  
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner RD Miller at 1800 931 743 or 
rdm@rdmiller.com.au. 

For more information on Roads and Maritime projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work.   
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